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The information on this flyer relates to the 2018-19 academic year and supports 

the information in the main prospectus.   

SATs results for 2018 
73% children in Year 6 attained expected  

standard in reading, writing and maths 

compared to 64% nationally.   

 

50% children in Year 2 attained expected 

standard in reading, writing and maths  

(national 64% in 2017; 2018 data not yet  

available)  

 

82% children in Foundation Stage achieved a 

“good level of development” (national 70% in 

2017; 2018 data not yet available)  

 

 

School organisation 
The school is currently organised as follows: 

 

Foundation Stage (Nursery and Reception)  –  

Mrs Atkinson (Mrs Noblet on Mondays) 

Year 1/2 – Miss Bray  

Year 3/4 – Mrs Proctor 

Year 4/5 – Mrs Clayton  (Mrs Noblet on Wednesdays) 

Year 5/6  - Mrs Plowman (3 days) / Mrs Noblet (2 days) 

Our staff  

 

Headteacher: 

Mrs J. Headley 
 

Deputy Head: 

Mrs J. Noblet 

 
Teachers: 

Mrs L. Atkinson (covering leave) 

Mrs N. Bray 

Miss V. Buckley (on leave) 

Mrs K. Clayton 

Mrs N. Plowman 

Mrs T. Proctor 

 

 

Teaching Assistants: 

Mrs A. Aldwin 

Mrs J. Bethell 

Ms G. Marsden 

Miss D. Roberts 

Mrs S. Stevenson 

Miss K. Whittle 

 

Office Manager: 

Mrs S.Rourke 

 

Site Supervisor: 

Mr B. Whaite 

Lunchtime staff: 

Miss K. Whittle 

Mrs A. Aldwin 

Mrs Y. Eccles 

Mrs I. Till 

 

Dining assistants: 

Mrs M. Winter 

Mrs A. Thomas  

 

 



Admission arrangements for Reception places 
 

Applications for Reception places for children born between 1st September 2014 and 31st 

August 2015, should be made to the Local Authority online by  15th January 2019.   

The Local Authority inform parents whether or not their  application has been successful on 
16th April 2019.  

Governors 
Our Governors meet once a term as a whole, and more often in committees, devoting their 

time and expertise to benefit our school.   

 

Chair of Governors: 

Mr G.Woods 
 

Foundation Governors: 

Mrs B. Newton 

Mrs D. Sanderson 

Mr G. Woods 

 
Parent Governors: 

Mrs L. Brown 

Mrs L. Lewis-Heron 

 
Co-opted Governors: 

Mrs J. Anderton 

Mrs L. Barton 

Mrs L. Mattock 

Mrs J. Noblet 

Mr J. Stevens 

Vacancy 
 

Local Authority 

Governor: 

Mr S. Houghton 

 
Staff Governor: 

Vacancy 

 
Headteacher 

Mrs J. Headley 
 

Clerk to Governors 

Vacancy  

Admission arrangements for Nursery places 
 

Subject to availability of places, if your child is 3 before 31st December 2018, they can start in 

nursery in January 2019.  If your child is 3 after 1st January 2019 they can start at the beginning 

of the term following their 3rd birthday.  

 

Application forms for places can be obtained from the school office or downloaded from our 

website and places will be filled on a first come, first served basis.  Please note that nursery  
application is entirely separate from the application process for Primary school places.   

 

Attending our nursery does not guarantee a place in our Reception class.  Children attending 

our nursery may apply for primary places in other schools, and children attending other  

nurseries are not considered less favourably by the local authority who determine admission 

into primary schools.  
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